
Beach2Beach 

Sunday 19th March 

    

Important Swimmers Information 
Road Closures & Registrations 

 

There will be road closures around the Blackmans Bay beach front 

due to the Kidfit Triathlon also taking place on Sunday the 19th. Close 

to 500 children heading to the Kidfit event. 

Swimmers are 

advised to 

arrange to be 

dropped off at 

Blackmans Bay 

or park along 

Blowhole Rd or 

Talone Rd and 

the walk down 

the path to the 

beach. 

 

 

Please allow plenty of time to register as we will be unable to take 

any registrations after 8.45am. We will be unable to delay the start 

of the race. 

If this is your first race in the Tasmanian ocean swim series this 

season, please download the entry form and bring the completed 

form to register on the day. 

http://www.kingstonbeachslsc.com.au/beach-to-beach-swim 


